
The closure referenced in the email below did not happen this past weekend. It has been rescheduled 
for noon to 4 p.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 16 on Route J, just north of Gridley Road. 
 
From: Marcia N. Johnson  
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 3:04 PM 

Subject: Route J to close 

 
Another DeKalb County route is scheduled to close this weekend for a crane crossing as part of the wind 
farm project. 

 Route J just north of Gridley Road 

 Saturday, Nov. 12 – noon to 4 p.m. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
MARCIA JOHNSON 
Senior Communications Specialist 

Missouri Department of Transportation 
Northwest District – Communications 
3602 North Belt Highway, St. Joseph, MO 64506 
816-387-2495 (office) 
816-387-7327 (mobile) 
www.modot.org/northwest 
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